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As a long time resident of Camp Sherman I have witnessed several accidents caused 

by deer and elk crossing highway 20 between Suttle Lake and Sisters. It is time to 

address this tragic situation and provide wildlife crossings on this highway and 

elsewhere in Oregon.  Please fund this important safety solution both for citizens and 

wildlife. 


